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LAKEWAY NEWCOMERS CLUB 

APRIL 2016 NEWSLETTER 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP: 

  
Let your new Lakeway friends and neighbors know about the Lakeway Newcomers Club and all of 

the fun, varied activities that are available.  

 

If you have any changes to your membership information, email, phones or address, please let Susan 

know so that your information is current. 

 

You can direct them to the website www.lakewaynewcomers.com. 

Or have them contact Sandy Barbari at newcomers2016yr@gmail.com or at (512) 382-0981 

 

Please welcome and get to know our newest members: 

 Carol and Bill Davis, Waco, Texas 

 

 

 

REMINDER:  When responding to attend one of the following events, please reply to the        

HOST/HOSTESS/EMAIL listed in the announcements below to insure that your name goes on 

their list and does not have to go through a third party.                                                                                                                             

 
 

 

BOARD POSITIONS 

 
We have two board positions that we are looking for members that have been in the club for less than five 

years.  They are the Communications Officer and 1st Vice President/Meetings/Programs.   

 

Our Communications officer’s responsibilities include the monthly newsletter, special event notifications and 

occasionally special notices to all members.  

 

Our 1st Vice President of Meeting and Programs is responsible for coordinating all general monthly meetings of 

the Club.   

 

Our club is a great success because of committed members and needs your help. Please contact our 

President, Eric Ovlen at eovlen@hotmail.com, or. (805) 368-9414 

 

 

http://www.lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:newcomers2016yr@gmail.com
mailto:eovlen@hotmail.com
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SOCIAL 
 

 
 

OUR SPECIAL EVENT THIS MONTH IS AT THE NEW BOWLING LANES, HIGH FIVE.   

 

The flyer has been sent in a separate email.  We hope you will send your checks in soon.  

This will certainly be an evening of fun.   

 

The bowlers will be placed in teams (these will be drawn) and is sure to be fun and a good 

way to meet someone new.   
 

GOLF: 

 
Newcomers and Newcomers Alumni  

 

Please contact Tom Cain at golf@thomascain.com if you are interested in playing this month. 

 

 

OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH: 
 

Please RSVP by EMAIL by TUESDAY, APRIL 5, at pbnannie@yahoo.com if you will attend our next 

luncheon at Sundancer Grill on Tuesday, April 12, at 11:30.  The reservation will be listed under 

Lakeway Newcomers.   

Sundancer Grill is located at 16410 Stewart Rd, Lakeway 78734, and their phone is (512) 266-2268.  

The lunch menu choices are quite varied, so I'm sure everyone will find something to enjoy.  The 

Tuesday special is buy one get one hamburger, so perhaps someone will also want a burger to share 

if that's what you'd like.  The restaurant is on Lake Travis, and it will be a treat to see our beautiful full 

lake!  Dress is casual and the weather should be nice, so the garage door windows may be open to 

allow a cool breeze.  

This event is open to both singles and couples and is a great way to meet other folks who are new to 

Lakeway. I hope you will join us! 

DIRECTIONS:  Take 620 North from Lakeway, then turn left off 620 onto Stewart Road.  Stewart Road is 

between Kollmeyer and Debba and does not have a traffic light.  Sundancer Grill is located at the 

end of Steward Road on the right. 

 Paula Barcik 

          

mailto:golf@thomascain.com
mailto:pbnannie@yahoo.com
tel:%28512%29%20266-2268
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BUNCO: 
 

  

Date:   Monday, April 18, 2016 
 

Time:    6:30 pm, social, 7:00 pm game 
 

 Place    Home of Kathy Ennis 

             15321 Origins Lane, #201,  Lakeway    Do not park on the street.  

             Parking is available across the street by the clubhouse and mail boxes. 

 

RSVP: kathyenis@gmail.com 
 

Cost is $5.   BYOB, snacks will be provided. 

 

Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during which you develop new friends, enrich older 

relationships, and share news.  Join us for fun and camaraderie. 
 

DINING OUT: 
 

The January-May cycle is now closed.   It is a great way to meet new people. We have about 74 folks 

in groups of eight or so who eat at different restaurants once a month. If interested, contact Tom or Ty 

Brewer at 261-6741 or tbrewer51@hotmail.com. to be placed on the list for  the June to October 

cycle. 

                                        
CARE AND CONCERN: 
 

 

Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, hospitalized, injured, or has had a death in the family?  If 

so, please call or e-mail Pattye Ward at pattyeward@gmail.com so that our club's support can be 

shared with a card, by your prayers, or other forms of caring. 
 

 

WEBSITE: 

  
For the very latest Newcomers Club news, check the club website.  The address is lakewaynewcomers.com.   

 

Remember that the website-protected areas include the membership directory, replacing the old printed 

version and saving the club several hundred dollars each year.  To access the protected areas, click on the 

directory or member feedback icon and enter the user name and password.  If you do not remember this sign-

on information, please email, rshulman1@comcast.net .   This information is available to active club members 

only.        

 

 

 

 

mailto:kathyenis@gmail.com
mailto:tbrewer51@hotmail.com
mailto:pattyeward@gmail.com
http://lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:rshulman1@comcast.net

